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Issue 24, 16th October 2020 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs and 

PMU on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of  inter-

action between staff and management.  

Team West meet in Munda  

Gizo and Noro PIU yesterday met in Munda which they discussed review of Gizo, Noro work plan. Forward 

planning for 2021, identification of new sub project for 2021 and prepare progress report for upcoming ISM. 

The meeting was chaired by Provincial Secretary Jefferey Wickham and attended by Gizo town clerk, Noro 

town clerk, chief planning officer, infrastructure architect officer and member of provincial assembly for Noro 

town . The meeting was first of its kind and was successful.  

The much awaited Quarantine Centre has completed. Currently, local workers are just do cleaning up and washing of the flooring. The building has been 

renovated to a high standard and definitely people who will use it will find a difference and comfortability in it.  

Noro Quarantine Centre Completed  



News / Announcements 

1. Solomon Islands has recorded 3 confirm cases for Coronavirus  

2. Sir Dr. Nathan K. Kere has been appointed as the Chancellor of the Solomon Islands National University (SINU) for the next two years.  

3. World Food Day has been celebrated here in Honiara today. Theme for this year’s annual celebration is: Grow, Nourish, Sustain. Together. Our Actions are 

our Future.  

4. The National Referral Hospital (NRH) is still operating in an emergency mode. Medical Superintendent, Dr. John Hue says they have adjusted visiting hours 

and made restrictions in the number of visitors to the hospital.  

 

Noro market ablution block 

Noro market ablution block is progressing well. By next week the local 

workers will work on concrete slabbing to be follow by the next stage of the 

building.  

Town End School Footpath   

Town End School footpath has completed. At present school children and 

their teachers are enjoying walking on the new footpath.  

New Titinge footpath  

A new footpath in Titinge is shaping up. At present the workers are working on 

the foam work to be follow soon bae mesh wire and concrete slabbing over the 

coming days and weeks. 

HEALTH TIPS  

HOW CORONA VIRUS SPREAD 

The virus that causes COVID-19 is mainly transmitted through droplets generated when an infected person coughs, sneezes, or exhales. These droplets are 

too heavy to hang in the air, and quickly fall on floors or surfaces. You can be infected by breathing in the virus if you are within close proximity of someone who 

has COVID-19, or by touching a contaminated surface and then your eyes, nose or mouth.  

Kobivatu Feraladoa roads 

Work on the 295 meters concrete road in Kombivatu to Feraladoa is pro-

gressing well. Currently workers are working on the drainage systems etc. 

Work should complete in the coming weeks. 


